
State of Florida 

FILED 11/13/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 07086-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CmCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SlllJMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAIIASSEF:, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

November 13, 2018 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Oft-ice of Commission Clerk 

Johana Nieves, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel JN 
20180 144-EI - Review of 2019 - 2021 storm hardening plan, Florida Power & 

Light Company. 

Please add the attached emai I to the above Docket No. 20 I 0 144- EI. 



Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hello Ken, 

Approved. Thank you! 

Best, 

~1tteuea 
Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 

Florida Public Service Commission 

850-413-6524 
jnieves@psc.state.fl.us 

Johana Nieves 
Tuesday, November 13, 2018 4:10 PM 

'Rubin, Ken' 
'Adams, Lynne' 
RE: Docket 20180144-EI (Review of 2019-2021 Storm Hardening Plan, Florida Power & 

Light Company) 

From: Rubin, Ken [mailto:Ken.Rubin@fpl.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 3:39PM 
To: Johana Nieves 
Cc: Adams, Lynne 
Subject: Docket 20180144-EI (Review of 2019-2021 Storm Hardening Plan, Florida Power & Light Company) 

Hi Johana. 

I am writing with respect to Staff's First Data Request to FPL dated September 11, 2018 which asked for responses to be 

provided no later than November 15, 2018. Our team here at FPL is working to assemble the requested information, but 

we have not yet been able to complete our work on this matter. As a result, I am sending this note to request an 

extension of time to respond to the referenced discovery. We currently anticipate that we will be complete and ready 

to respond no later than December 1, 2018, and hope this will be acceptable to you and Commission Staff. 

My thanks in advance for your anticipated cooperation. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Best regards, 

Ken 

Ken Rubin, Esq. 

Senior Counsel 
Florida Power & Light Company 
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Direct: 561-691-2512 
Fax: 561-691-7135 
E-mail: ken.rubin@fpl.com 

The transmission is intended to be delivered only to the named addressee(s} and may contain information that is 

confidential and/or legally privileged. If this information is received by anyone other than the named addressee(s}, the 

recipient should immediately notify the sender by E-MAIL and by telephone (561} 304-5661 and permanently delete the 

original and any copy, including printout of the information. In no event shall this material be read, used, copied, 

reproduced, stored or retained by anyone other than the named addressee(s}, except with the express consent of the 

sender or the named addressee(s}. 
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